Denise Williams

From: Rodolfo Bonacci

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 4:03 PM

To: Victoria McCauley; Denise Williams

Cc: Lisa Scanlan

Subject: FW: Request for Dismissal of Pending Request for STA for KTAR(AM) (File No.

BLSTA-20130225ACI)

FYl

From: Chuh, Patricia [mailto:PChuh@wbklaw.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 3:45 PM

To: Rodolfo Bonacci; Faith Hodge

Subject: Request for Dismissal of Pending Request for STA for KTAR(AM) (File No. BLSTA-20130225ACI)

I'am writing on behalf of Bonneville International Corporation, licensee of KTAR(AM), Phoenix, Arizona (FIN 52515), to
request that the FCC dismiss the pending request for special temporary authority (File No. BLSTA-20130225ACI) as it is
no longer needed.

Should there be any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you.

WILKINSON ) BARKER) Kmum) Lie

PATRICIA M. CHUH
PARTNER

2300 N STREET, NW

SUuITE 700

WASHINGTON, DC 20037-1128
MAIN 202.783.4141

DIRECT 202.383.3428

FAx 202.783.5851
PCHUH@WBKLAW.COM
WWW.WBKLAW.COM

This electronic message transmission contains information from the law firm of Wilkinson Barker Knauer, LLP which may be
confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the
intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If you
have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify us by telephone at 202.783.4141 or by electronic mail

administrator@wbklaw.com immediately.



